I am not in favor of hb2020. This will put undue burden on Oregonian people with miniscule effects any
said climate change. While striving to reduce pollution and inventing cleaner energy is good it should
not be done at the expense of our citizens. Many are struggling with costs now and these rising taxes are
drowning many people. We cannot afford this drastic measure.
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